&
@ Republic of the Philippines

¢ B DEPARTMENT OF ENERGY

INVITATION TO COMMENT ON THE DRAFT DEPARTMENT CIRCULARS RELATED TO
COMPLIANCE OF MARINE FUEL BUNKER TRADERS PURSUANT TO MARITIME
INDUSTRY AUTHORITY (MARINA) MC NO. SR 2020-06 “RULES AND REGULATIONS
ON THE MANDATORY USE OF 0.50% M/M SULPHUR LIMIT ON FUEL OIL FOR ALL
PHILIPPINE REGISTERED SHIPS IN COMPLIANCE TO ANNEX VI OF MARPOL 73/78,
AS AMENDED

Notice is hereby given to all parties to comment on the draft Department Circulars related to
Compliance of Marine Fuel Bunker Traders pursuant to Maritime Industry Authority (MARINA)
MC No. SR 2020-06 “Rules and Regulations on the Mandatory Use of 0.50% m/m Sulphur
Limit on Fuel Qil for all Philippine Registered Ships in Compliance to Annex VI of MARPOL
73/78, as amended

All comments and suggestions must be received on or before October 24, 2024. Any proposed
change to the draft DCs must be supported with technical explanation / justification and
emailed to rabad@doe.gov.ph.

Very truly yours,

Atty RINO E. ABAD
Director-Oil Industry Management Bureau
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